
Consider Approval of 2024-2025 Property and Casualty Insurance
August 19, 2024

1. Background: The District renews its property and casualty insurance coverage annually.
The District is currently contracting with La Vernia Insurance Agency to provide these
services through the Property and Casualty Alliance of Texas (PCAT), underwriter.

2. Process: La Vernia Insurance provides the proposal for Property and Casualty Insurance
coverage (attached).

3. Fiscal Impact: The cost for the 2024-2025 school year is $866,663 without the buy down
coverage. We are currently waiting on the cost of the buy down coverage. Last year the
premium was $668,628 without the buy down insurance. The buy down insurance is a
deductible buy-down plan and the cost for 2023-2024 was $61,696. Supporting
documentation is attached.

If the cost of the buy down insurance is received prior to the board meeting, I will update
the agenda.

4. Recommendation: Board approve the Property and Casualty Insurance as presented.

5. Action Required:
Approval of the 2024-2025 property and casualty insurance with La Vernia Insurance
Agency in the amount of $866,663.

6. Contact Person:
Pam Bendele
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